

From the office of the CHANCELLOR

March 4, 2021

Dear Fletcher Student:

After a thorough review of the United States Department of Education's (USDOE) eligibility criteria and your records at Fletcher Technical Community College, you are eligible to receive a Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) emergency grant. This grant does not have to be repaid.

All Fletcher students who are determined eligible will receive a one-time grant in the amount of \$711.76. Based on several factors, grant amounts will vary by college, so family or friends who attend a different college may receive more or less than you.

These funds should be available to you around March 8, 2021.

If you have questions, please contact us at 985-448-7900.

Please stay safe, and we look forward to continuing to be your higher education institution of choice.

Sincerely,

Kristine Strickland, PhD